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FAIRFIELD LUDLOWE HIGH SCHOOL

785 Unquowa Road







Fairfield, CT 06824-5064






Phone:  203-255-7201   Fax:  203-255-7213

Mr. Greg C. Hatzis, Headmaster

August 1, 2016
Dear Tenth, Eleventh, and Twelfth Grade Students, and Parents:

I hope that you had an exceptional summer and are ready to begin a new school year at FLHS!  As we enter our second year with the block schedule, all indications are that everyone sees the benefits of the better pace, longer time to do homework, more in-depth classes, and a lunch break every day.  As always, I value your input about our school, so please don’t hesitate to approach me if you have any questions, concerns, or ideas.  I hope to be seeing you in your classes, the hallways, during lunch, or at other activities and events.  Let’s work together to keep Ludlowe a fantastic school.  
Here are a few important reminders about the start of school:

· First Day:  Students report to homeroom by 7:30 a.m. on Thursday, September 1.  We will have an extended homeroom period followed by a Day 1 in our block schedule.   Friday will be a Day 2.   Just like last year, there is a four-day rotation, and you will have some “mini” classes in PE, Health, and Science.  Updated student schedules will be available in Infinite Campus on about August 25, one week before school starts.  You will also receive a schedule in homeroom.    
· Please complete the emergency cards provided in this mailing and return them to the house office, homeroom teacher, or Main Office on the first day of school.    Please do not fax any important documents; it is better to bring them in person.  
· Parents--Please complete the PTA forms and have your child return them to the homeroom teacher or Main Office.  The PTA directory form should be completed and returned ASAP.  The directory is provided through PTA membership.  

· Handbook:  The Student/Parent Handbook is available online and will be distributed to all students in homeroom.  All students and families are responsible for knowing the regulations and policies from the handbook, and it should be consulted if you ever have questions.   
· Parking:  A fee of $150.00 for the entire year or $75.00 for half the year is the Board of Education’s charge for parking stickers.  Applications will be available at the end of the second week of school (starting with seniors).  Students will need a valid license, student ID card, and no outstanding obligations.   Contact your dean with questions.  
· Change of Program Policy:  There will be no changes to student schedules in the first two weeks of school except for incomplete schedules, courses scheduled in error by the school, changes needed as a result of failed courses, or successful completion of summer school.  See your school counselors with any specific questions.  
Finally, we sincerely thank the members of the PTA summer mailing committee for their assistance with collating and processing this mailing.  
Have an amazing school year, and GO FALCONS!!
Greg C. Hatzis,
Headmaster
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